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Sally Munk

From: Government Relations <government.relations@casa.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 3 August 2020 12:40 PM
To: Sally Munk
Cc: Government Relations
Subject: CASA Response GI20/684 - NSW Planning, Industry & Environment re Eastern Creek 

Energy from Waste Facility [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL 
 
 
Dear Ms Munk 
 
Thank you for your email below requesting comment from the Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA) on the Eastern 
Creek Energy from Waste Facility, SSD 6236 refers. 
 
CASA has reviewed the Scoping Report and the Proposed Assessment Methodology described in Section 8.2.1 is 
deemed appropriate. CASA is prepared to review the Airspace Operations Assessment, Plume Rise Assessment and 
relevant sections of the Environmental Impact Statement when they become available. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Cathy Koch 
Section Manager Corporate Reporting & Government Relations 
CASA\Corporate Services Division 
p: +61 2 6217 1527 / +61 447 518 751 
e: Cathy.Koch@casa.gov.au 

Aviation House, 16 Furzer Street, PHILLIP ACT 2606 
GPO Box 2005, Canberra ACT 2601 

www.casa.gov.au 

    

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 




